
T R A N S L A T I O N

 

 

January 18, 2010 
CIRCULAR FID. No. 002-2010 

Mr. (Mrs.)
General Manager 

Subject: Customer  attention  and  working 
schedule. Superintendency of Banks.

Dear General Manager: 

Hereby, we would like to inform you that since next Tuesday, January 19, 2010 will 
come into force, as a temporary measure, the new customer attention and working 
schedule at the Superintendency of Banks, which will be from Monday to Friday, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., in order to contribute with the energy saving measures 
adopted by the National Government.

Sincerely yours, 

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent 
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